Minutes of Complete Streets Meeting
3/29/2019
8:30 -9:30 AM

Present. Tony Omer, Rachel Baumrin, Berta Geller
Absent: Tony Higgins, Katie Ruppel, Jane Rossi

Results of meeting with HSH and research after. Tony Omer attended the walk through

of the Lamberts Cove Beach parking lot, entrance and area on the road with the
consultants, Dan Doyle (MVC) and Peggy Stone (Parks and Recreation Admin). It was
suggested to change to a one-way traffic flow and toe diagonal parking spaces,
expanding the parking where there's a building and put in an exit at the other end.
There wee questions about conservation restrictions and exactly what land, if any can
be used to expand the lot. Recently we were sent about a six or seven page document
From Marie at the Conservation Commission that gives the legal history but she said
you know nobody really understands where the parking lot is in relationship to the plot
plan. Maria recommended getting the parking lot surveyed and we should get an
estimate for the cost to survey. We hope we can we hire somebody locally. option |
(who said this) know that Doug Vineyard Vineyard land surveyors do sheriffs meadow

survey,

Handout for Town Meeting. We decided to have a one page, bulleted handout. Berta

will start it and circulate for input.

Engage the community in the Shared Use Path on Old County Rd. We decided fo hold
a public meeting to discuss the creation of a SUP on Old County RD on May 21 from 6-
7PM, maybe at the West Tisbury School. Berta will ask Jane to look into this. We

would meet at least one more time before Rachel and Tony do some traveling. We

decide on Monday April 15.



We would like to recruit some people to work on the Old County Rd SUP with our
committee. We thought about asking Bill Haynes as he headed up the last committee
that worked on this. We will ask people to sign up at the public meeting. Janice

Jeremiah lives right there on Holly Rd (did we want to invite her/them).
The principal of the elementary school has offered to host the meeting. We should
bring some maps to show what were interested in doing. We will ask Bill Veno fo

present at the meeting about how SUPs have been developed on MV,

Create a plan to find out about easements. We may need money fo do title searches.

Berta will ask Bea when we can apply for Community Preservation funds.

Other business. Ask Jane to scan the MVC meeting handouts and send to the

committee.



